
PAWAR PUBLIC SCHOOL, HADAPSAR, PUNE 

Notice for Parents 

Std. IX      

Ref: Sch/Academics/03/2017-18              4
th

 July, 2017 

A study tour to Ahmedabad has been planned for the students of Std. IX. It will be a 4 nights/ 5 days tour 

from 2
nd

 November to 6
th

 November, 2017. The itinerary for the same is given overleaf. Parents are 

requested to fill the required information along with the signed consent form and mention allergies if any. 

The last date of submission of the form and the cheque is 6
th

 July, 2017. 
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